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EMPLOYEE RESIGNS FOLLOWING ISSUANCE OF INVESTIGATIVE 

REPORT 

Activity Date: October 25, 2021 

Date Posted: November 2, 2021 

Case Number: IL-18-0416-O 

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2022-301 

 

An Amtrak supervisor based in Philadelphia resigned from his position on October 25, 

2021, following the issuance of our investigative report. Our investigation found that 

the former employee violated company policies by falsely claiming and accepting 

payment for regular pay, overtime pay, and compensatory time for days he did not 

work. We also found that he used his company-owned vehicle for unauthorized 

purposes during work hours, including personal business, on at least five occasions.  

 
 

 

 

 


